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I am 100% opposed to this bill!!!  There is no way to verify who is registering.  Also, 

allowing a third party to register people is absolutely unacceptable.  Voting is one of 

the most important rights we have.  It needs to be taken seriously and allowing a third 

party to register others is cause for possible fraud.  It's just way too easy for 

fraudulent activity to occur.  Please vote this bill down!! 


